Call for a meeting about the last
repressive operations of the

On the 24th June, after a wild demonstration in Basel, 14 comrades* got
arrested. In the following days the police conducted several raids in some of the
, people's offical places of residence. 7 of them are still in pretrial detention.

On the 10th July there were 4 other house searched in Zurich and St. Gallen.The
search warrants presented during these raids stated arson of a
telecommunication station as the reason for the investigation. The police is not
only collecting material but also looking for a comrade. They didn't find the
person until now.

These are only the latest events and there are also other cases of repression,
that are important to speak about. The purpose of this meeting is not to find
“technical” solutions, but to try to analyze the situation together. In the last
couple of years with several crisis and the “terrorism threat”, the European
states have been trying to neutralize its enemies inside and outside of its'
boundaries.

In this process the state is starting to target more and more anarchist( and
radical) groups and individuals. However, we think that it's important to
maintain our determination to destroy this society and continue our projects
and fights, even if the state is trying to stop them. We propose a meeting
between anarchist and anti-authoritarian comrades to speak about what is
going on.

The meeting is not about licking our wounds and taking a step back, but an
opportunity to gather, share information and strenghten ourselves in order to
fight back.

Our comrades* in prison and on the run are not alone. We are with them - side
by side - claiming and defending the practices they are accused of.

Some anarchists




